
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 FEB E 9 %oio  

I hereby make a motion and request to intervene in this issue of the proposed rate 
increase. The rates are already high enough. In fact too high with the environmental charge that was 
tacked to the bills previously which i did not see a letter saying they were going to do that in my bills. 
People on a low fixed income as i am cannot afford extra cost to  electric a t  this time. Especially, since we 
are not getting a cost of living increase this year as well as next. We need our money for other things like 
food and necessities and paying housing or rent payments. With today's economy, now is not the time 
to add more out of pocket expense to those who are losing their homes and businesses going under. I 
have been advised by legal counsel to  send you this certified letter. And that it is the first step should it 
be necessary to file a class action lawsuit on behalf of myself and the other customers of Kentucky 
Utilities. Shame on large corporations who want to hurt their customers in these trying times. No 
wonder we are in the mess we are in now. Greed for money. Take from the poor and needy and give to 
the rich and make them richer. Or pay for projects that the government is supposed to  cover. The 
government is giving electric companies stimulus money to rebuild and modernize their power grids and 
your charging customers for rebuilding things for environmental? If the government is paying you for it, 
why are we paying for it? I feel this charge should also be abolished. I would not argue paying more if 
our economy was good, and people on low income SSI and SSDI received cost of living increases to cover 
the extra expense in their budgets. But not now! 

2 Curtis Lane 

Somerset KY 42501 Ph:606-451-9899 
- _ _ _  - _ _  __ . __ __ _ _ _  __  . - 


